Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

October 18, 2017
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting on October 18, 2017.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Adam Degree, and Tracey Morin (Town of Eden), Rob Moore (LCPC), Madeleine Lyttle, Lauren Bennett and Molly Sperduto (US Fish & Wildlife Service), Danielle Owczarski and John Schmeltzer (Vermont Dept. of Environmental Conservation), Brian Chipman and William Eldridge (VT Fish & Wildlife Dept.).
The purpose of this meeting was to conduct site visits of projects being considered for possible partial funding with monies from the VAG G1 Holdings Settlement.  Most met at the Eden Town office at 8:00AM with others joining the meeting along the planned route.
Sites visited included:


Twin culverts #13-1 and #13-2 on Knowles Flat Rd


Single culvert #13-8 on Knowles Flat Rd


Boy Scout Camp Rd culvert


Mary Deuso Rd double culverts


Square Rd culvert 812-22


Square Rd culvert 812-23

Each site was reviewed and discussed.  Information gathered will now to be used to evaluate how it conforms to the use purposes of the settlement monies and town priorities.  Review and discussion also opened other avenues of possible future funding.

The meeting ended at noon.
Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin
Town Administrative Assistant
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